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Night work on Lookout Road, New Lambton Heights from 
Wednesday 13 November 

The NSW Government is funding the Rankin Park to Jesmond section of the 
Newcastle Inner City Bypass to improve traffic flow and reduce congestion. 

Roads and Maritime Services will carry out the work which involves survey and utility investigations, 
generally in, or close to, the road shoulders. The investigations will provide information about the road and 
surrounds which will be used for project planning. We have included a map to show the location of the 
work.  

To minimise disruption to traffic, we will be working at night between 7pm and 5am from Sunday to 
Thursday and expect to complete the work in one month, weather permitting. We will let you know in 
advance if we need to do any work outside these times. 

How will the work affect you? 
The work will involve the use of machinery which generates some noise. We will make every effort to 
minimise noise by arranging the work in stages at different locations, completing noisier activities earlier in 
the night and turning off machinery and vehicles when not in use.  

Survey vehicles will be parked along the road with flashing lights.  

Access for residents will be maintained at all times.  

Traffic changes 
There will be some temporary traffic changes to ensure the work zone is safe. 

Lane closures and a 40km/h speed limit will be in place during work hours and may affect travel times. 

Please keep to speed limits and follow the direction of traffic controllers and signs. For the latest traffic 
updates, you can call 132 701, visit livetraffic.com or download the Live Traffic NSW App. 

Contact 
If you have any questions, please contact our project team on 1800 818 433 or email 
rp2j.community@aurecongroup.com. 

For more information about the Newcastle Inner City Bypass between Rankin Park and Jesmond, visit 
rms.nsw.gov.au/rp2j. 

Thank you for your patience during this important work. 
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If you need help understanding this information, please contact the Translating and 
Interpreting Service on 131 450 and ask them to call us on 1800 818 433. 

Location of work on Lookout Road, New Lambton Heights 
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